
-----Original Message----- 
From: Shawn Porter [mailto:greensinger@fastmail.fm]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 11:25 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Ban all Cafo's from BNR watershed 
 
I support the proposed 3rd party rule making for Regulations 5 and 6 the Buffalo River watershed ban on 
swine CAFO permits on our nation's first 
National River.   My concern is that the ban does not go far enough. All 
CAFO's should be banned from the BNR watershed. ADEQ should review its mandate to protect the 
environmental quality of Arkansas' land, air, and water, and cease issuing permits that allow polluters to 
degrade our natural environment. 
 
Shawn Porter 
HC 72 Box 69 
Parthenon, AR 72666 
 


